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Puerto Rican Parade of Fairfield County, Inc. 
“Celebrating Boricua Talent”     “Celebrando Talento Boricua” 

 

 

Dear Puerto Rican Parade Participant: 
 

As you know this year marks the 31st Anniversary of the Puerto Rican Parade of 
Fairfield County, Inc. and we thank you for choosing to be a part of our parade.  
Here are instructions for the morning of the parade: 
 
REGISTRATION: 
- Registration will begin at 9:30 a.m.  Please enter Central High School through 
the Madison Avenue entrance (660 Madison Avenue). There will be a registration 
table that will have your wrist bands for all of your participants. 
- Once you receive your wrist band you will be guided to your spot.   
- The parade is scheduled to kick off at 11:00 a.m. from Lincoln Boulevard, turn 
onto Taft Avenue and then onto Park Avenue leading into Seaside Park. 
-Please remember that you CANNOT throw items from your vehicles.  You can 
pass out information by handing it out. 
-Remember to pack sun block, pack your coolers with plenty of water and snacks. 
 
PARKING: 
-No vehicles will be permitted to be parked and left at Central High School, as the 
school gates are closed promptly at 11AM). Please park at the horseshoe on Marina 
Circle.  (Take Park Avenue South and turn right on Waldemere Avenue, just before 
the arches. A shuttle will pick up participants and drop you off at Central High 
School from 8:30-10:30AM only.   
-Please print out the parking pass and put it on the dash board so that you will be 
allowed entrance to park on Waldemere.  Please only print out for members of your 
group who are participating with you. 
-If your vehicle is part of the parade, please proceed to Central High School 
 
PROFESSIONAL BOND FLOATS: 
-Once you arrive at Central High School, someone will guide you to your float.  
All floats will have generators.  It is your responsibility to provide equipment for 
music.   
We appreciate all your efforts in working with us to make this year’s parade one 
that will be remembered for decades.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact: 
Milta Feliciano at 203-685-2932, prpfc2023@gmail.com  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Milta Feliciano 
President 

P.O. Box 447, Bridgeport, CT  06601-0447 
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